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Massachusetts Environmental Trust 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

 
March 22, 2018 

8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Mass Wildlife Head Quarters 

1 Rabbit Hill Road,  
Westborough, MA 01581 

 (508) 389-6342 
  

 
I. Public Comments 

 
II. Welcome Mass Wildlife HQ 

 
III. Introduction of New Board Members 

 
IV. Chairman’s Report 

 
V. January 16, 2018 Meeting Minutes 

 
VI. FY19 Full Proposal Recommendations 

 
VII. General Discussion 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


